
Entry Procedure for the Consulate-General 

From 15 April 

 

Consulate-General of Japan, Brisbane 

 

Effective as of 6:00am, 15 April (Thursday), the mask requirement rule will be 

revoked.  Therefore, a mask will no longer be required to be worn inside the 

Consulate-General from this day. However, we apologise for any 

inconvenience caused and ask for your understanding and co-operation as 

the following restrictions will still continue to be in place. 

 

1. Before entering the waiting room, please ensure that you wash your hands 

at the bathrooms located directly behind our main entrance. Please also 

use the hand sanitiser that is available in the security screening area. 

 

Additionally, your temperature will be checked (contactless) at the 

security screening area and should your temperature read higher than 

37.5 degrees Celsius, you will not be permitted to enter our office.     

Please also wear the face mask you carry upon entering the waiting room 

of our office.  

 

2. The maximum number of people who may enter the waiting room at one 

time is six (excluding families).  

Should there be seven or more wishing to enter the waiting room at one time, 

you are kindly requested to wait outside of the Consulate office with your 

contact details taken down until you will be contacted to enter.  

 

 

Thank you. 

 


